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Please refer para 50/N. Suggestions are made
hereon with the reference to the letter No. 07 dated
27% Aigust,2001 received from Dy. Director (Tribal
Health), A&N Administration, Port Blair are as
follows:-

1. A Pharmacist may be deputed to their habitat
(Jarawa) fortnightly basis from Middle Strait to
provide treatment to the present Jarawa.

2. Medical aid may be given to the Jarawa at their
habitat to prevent the mixing of Jarawa with
General population.

3. A Pharmacist may be visited Potatang on daily basis
to attend the visiting Jarawa folk.

4. A temporary camp of a Pharmacist with sub-
ordinate staff can be provided at Spike Island to
attend the Jarawa near to their habitat. So that we
may avoid to admit many Jarawas to PHC,
Kadamtala / Tushnabad and G.B. Pant, Port Blair
who do not have any major illness.

. Separate specialist doctors team may be deputed
quarterly to Jarawa area to investigate the general
health of the Jarawa as a whole.

Submitted for kind perusal please.

D (T W)

Executive Secretary,

26.12.2001
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